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Comments: Dear Mr. Schilke,

 

I believe the time may have passed for official comments on the Taos Ski Valley's proposed improvements and

expansion, however I am hopeful you will take my concerns into consideration in some way. I have been a

resident of Arroyo Seco since 1987. My family still lives and farms there. I am opposed to increased development

at Taos Ski Valley for one simple reason - water. If Taos Ski Valley is able to demonstrate via a complete

Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) that there would be no adverse impact to downstream water quality or

flow of the Acequia Madre del Rio Lucero y Arroyo Seco then I would not be opposed. I ask you to please do all

in your power to make sure monied interests hoping to increase development in Taos Ski Valley are made to

comply with Federally mandated Environmental standards. An EIS must be completed before this proposal can

be considered for approval. I've attached a record of historically decreasing stream flow. Our land cannot afford

to lose any more water. If the region cannot sustain new development due to insufficient water, then there should

be no new development. If it can sustain new development, let the EIS prove this.

 

Thank you for considering my concerns,

 

Sincerely,

 

Francine Lindberg


